Bocce Board of Directors Minutes

May, 8 2025

The Board meeting was called to order by President Marvin Bailey at 1303hrs.

Roll Call; President Marvin Bailey, Vice President Vincent Loiacono, League Director Jim Sheppard, Al
Sacco Director Sharon Dominik,

Banquets Director Tom McLoughlin, Tournament Director Steve Ramos, Maint & Supply Director
Alex Vasquez,

League Director Ann Macauley all present, Excused were Secretary Paul Scheet and Treasure
Frank Berardi.

Guest members were Priscilla and Gene Barrett, Riitta DeAnda, and Dale Pruitt.

There were no Minutes to read from the Banquet membership meeting.

Treasure's report: There is $14,820.88 in the account

League Director Ann Macauley report: The collections of monies from all the teams has been

collected. The total amount collected are as: Membership Fees- $1665.00 and League Fees- $3690.00
for a total of $5355.00. The Master Membership roster has been updated and those that are inactive have
been move down to the inactive file. Also, the Master Team roster is complete, and a copy will be sent
League Director Jim Sheppard to post on our website.

Banquet Director report: Itis too early to decile the menu but has some ideas.

Tournament Director report. Our next Tournament will be on Saturday, May 31st at 9am. The sign up list
is in the shed, and you can sign up by sending an email to Steve Ramos (Steve@SteveRamos.net). He will
need a few volunteers to help prep the courts, so please get with him.

Maintenance and Supply Director report: Courts 2 and 4 have had oyster shell added and only need to
work on courts 1 and 3 to add the flour. Is going to replace the light in the shed to one that shines better
SO we can see better in the shed. Will look at adding extra handholds to each end of the courts.



League Director Jim Sheppard report: Everything is running well, and all the schedules are on the
website. He does ask that if you have to reschedule a game, please email or text him so that he is aware
of it. His emailis: jhshep@comcast.net and phone number for text is:707-430-3942.

Al Sacco Sharon Dominik report: Sharon that Al Sacco was doing well and last Thursday they had 9
people show up. There were three new players. We asked her to show the new players how to play and
then direct them to league play to not only boost the teams, but to better challenge themselves.

Old Business: Vincent brought up his challenge with trying to get us onto Facebook. Steve and Pricsilla
will work with Bill Hampton to get it moved from his account to an account that we will establish. Bill will
be going to the ARC computer room to meet up with them. We are working on the vinyl banners to place
on our fence and the ARC fence along the Pennsylvania street side. That could be completed by the end
of May. The water fountain now works.

New Business: The only new business was about the Doubles League. We had some of the CAPOs for
the Doubles and we decided to change a couple of the rules. After about 3 weeks with these new rule
changes we will re-evaluate to see if there are any other changes needed. Once we get it finalized, we will
update our Bocce Rules to meet that requirement.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:23pm.



